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            THE MISSION OF GUARDIAN ANGELS CENTRAL CATHOLIC SCHOOL IS TO PREPARE ALL STUDENTS TO 

              REACH THEIR FULLEST POTENTIAL BY LEARNING AND LEADING THROUGH CHRIST. 

March 6, 2024 
 

Guardian Angels Central Catholic is requesting proposals for labor and materials of the 
following construction projects on and within the campus buildings: 
 

 Remodel of two bathrooms in the high school 

 Remodel of two junior high/guest locker rooms in the activities center  

 Tuck point masonry at the high school, elementary school, and activities center 

 Addition of insulation in the attic of the elementary building 

 Reseal windows in the elementary building 

 Miscellaneous partition walls in the school buildings 

 Gutters and downspouts 
 

If you’re interested in providing construction services for any of these listed projects, please 
follow this process: 
 

1. Call GACC School President John Naatz at 402-372-5326 between 8:00 am and 3:30 

pm, Monday – Friday.  John will take your contact information and note which 

project(s) you’re interested in.  

2. A member of the school facilities committee will then call you to arrange a time and 

meet you at the school to look at the respective project(s).  

3. Submit a proposal outlining a detailed scope of work, construction timeline and 

completion date, and budget for labor and materials no later than 3:00 p.m. on 

Monday, April 1, 2024 to: 

Guardian Angels Central Catholic 

Attn: John Naatz, School President 

419 E. Decatur St. 

West Point, NE 68788 

4. GACC’s School President and School Facilities Committee will review all proposals 

and make a recommendation to the school board for approval.  

5. Bids will be awarded no later than April 19th, 2024. 


